MEMO

Honors Convocation Committee 2023-2024

To: Salisbury University Faculty Senate

From: Zachary Townsend (HCC Chair)

CC: Senate Committee Members

Date: May 14, 2024

Re: Honors Convocation Committee End of Year Report

The 2023-2024 academic year marked the second year of a two-year trial period where the university-wide Honors Convocation ceremony was temporarily discontinued. The Faculty Senate motion specified the Honors Convocation booklet shall be renamed Awards and Recognition and continue to be produced; however, standards for inclusion in the booklet were suspended for this trial period (2022-2023 and 2023-2024).

Committee priorities for this academic year